
Information letter new students from the 

Introcie 
Dear new Media and Culture student, 

On behalf of the Utrecht University we would like to welcome you to the bachelor Media and Culture! 

We, the introduction committee, are going to make sure you’ll get acquainted with your new bachelor, 

the university, the city Utrecht, study association AKT and of course your fellow new students. In this 

letter you’ll find all the important information about the introduction days at the beginning of the new 

schoolyear. 

The introduction days will take place on Monday, Sept. 3, and Tuesday, Sept. 4, 2018. These two days 

are filled with fun activities to start your new bachelor the right way. You will receive the official 

information booklet, which includes the planning, on Monday morning. This also includes the 

information about Tuesday. On Monday morning, you are expected at 10:15 AM in the Louis 

Hartlooper Complex (Address: Tolsteegbrug 1) and we’ll start at 10:30 AM. Traveling to Louis 

Hartlooper Complex is not difficult via public transportation: it’s just a one-minute walk from Utrecht 

Vaartsche Rijn and bus 2 will bring you from Utrecht Central to the Louis Hartlooper Complex building 

in 13 minutes. There’s a 15-minute walk-in period, so you’ll have plenty of time to get to the Louis 

Hartlooper Complex (even when you’re delayed), but try to be on time! If you’re lost or you’re severely 

delayed, you can let us know via these phone numbers: 06-12625096 (Elle) and 06-38323930 (Chiara). 

Please contact us when there’s a problem, we’d like to help you with it! 

On Monday, we’ll provide lunch for you. It’s important to bring money for dinner, so don’t forget that! 

On Tuesday, you’re supposed to bring your own lunch and take care of dinner together with your 

introduction group. Our planning starts on 11:00 and before that, there’s an information meeting for 

internationals of the Faculty of Humanities, so don’t forget to bring lunch! 

We’ll keep further information secret for a little longer. If you have any questions, you really 

want/need to know something or you just want to chat with us, you can always send an e-mail to 

introductiecommissie@akt-online.nl. The introduction committee can also be found on Facebook! 

Somewhere in the summer holiday, we’ll contact you via Facebook and invite you to the event 

Introduction days Media and Culture 2018. This Facebook event will include all the important 

information in this letter. We’ll also provide you with extra information via the event: we’ll announce 

the theme of the introduction days and we’ll introduce the mentors to you. Keep an eye on the event 

for all kinds of fun extra information! 

We wish you a very nice summer holiday and we’d love to see you on Sept. 3. We’re looking forward 

to the introduction days, how about you? 

Love, 

The introduction committee a.k.a Introcie 2018, 

Iris, Michel, Anne-Florine, Elle and Chiara 
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